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	 New Kindness hosts its Third Annual Fundraising Event and Silent Auction on 
Sunday December 1st, 2013.
	 Join us for delicious appetizers, door prizes 
and a special singing performance. The silent auction 
offerings are shaping up to be quite enticing, and all 
attendees are guaranteed to leave with something 
special. You can help make this year’s event a success 
by donating a silent auction item, purchasing a ticket 
or spreading the word by telling all your friends about 
the event.
	
When: Sunday December 1, 2013, 7 to 11 pm	
Where: Party Room, 78 - 80 Harrison Garden Boulevard (south of Sheppard, north of 		
401, off Yonge St)
Ticket Information:  
Basic Pig Ticket ($35/person): 
	  Hors d’oeuvres
	  Two glasses or wine or beer
	  Soft drinks and coffee
Flying Pig Ticket ($50/person): 
	  Everything included in the Basic Pig ticket
	  Two raffle tickets for an amazing choice of door prizes 
Super Flying Pig Ticket ($75/person):
	  Everything included in the Flying Pig tickets 
	  A $25 donation (Please note: income tax receipts are not yet available)

To purchase tickets, please visit newkindness.com/upcoming-events or email 
info@newkindness.com for more information.

You can help by:
	  Making a monetary donation online or by emailing info@newkindness.com
	  Donating raw materials (e.g. tools, wool, fabric, gift certificates, wood etc.)
	  Becoming a Donor by making special items for giving
	  Volunteering at one of our events
	  Participating in one of our crafting workshops
	  Donating an item for our silent auction
	  Attending our Fundraising Event on December 1
Want to help but aren’t sure how? Let us know and we can work together to figure it out.



Keep in Touch with New Kindness

info@newkindness.com

www.newkindness.com

@NewKindness

facebook.com/NewKindness

	 This year, New Kindness has been able to provide a donation 
to five different organizations, including Massey Centre, Humewood 
House, WoodGreen and Casey House.
	 This year also marked our first repeat donation. We were 
delighted to receive knitted hats, scarves and mittens that we 
recognized would find a perfect home at Casey House. We 
encourage all recipient organizations to keep us apprised of their 
ongoing needs in order to facilitate repeat donations.
	 We donated items such as knitted baby clothes, blankets, 
washcloths and handsewn children’s clothes. Of special note were 
the many knitted dishcloths we received as a result of our first 
crafting workshop. These items, provided by generous donors who 
attended our workshop, helped us give to organizations we otherwise would not have 
been able to help. 
	 To learn more about the various organizations we have provided donations to, 
please visit newkindness.com/recipients.
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	 Our series of workshops continues on Saturday November 16 
with a session in which participants will learn how to sew a simple 
patchwork baby bib.
	 All supplies, as well as the instructor and the facility, will be 
provided by New Kindness. A variety of fabrics will be available 
to participants so that they will be able to unleash their creativity 
when making their bibs. 
	 The finished projects will be donated to Massey Centre, 

an organization that serves pregnant and parenting teens. Participants will have an 
opportunity to make more bibs after the workshop so that as many people as possible can 
receive an item. 
	 Participants of our first workshop learned how to make knitted dishcloths. The 
workshop was a huge success and has resulted in over 150 dishcloths being donated to 
New Kindness. If you have an idea for a workshop or would like to be an instructor for one, 
please contact us.

When: Saturday November 16, 2013, 11am to 2pm
Where: 394 Old Orchard Ave, Toronto, ON (off Avenue Rd., north of Lawrence Ave.)
RSVP: info@newkindness.com
	


